Report on Surplus Sale

Recently the District advertised for and requested bids on two pieces of
equipment to be sold as surplus. Both were bid on, sold and have been paid
for in full.

The first item was a 1983 Chevy work truck. The truck received one bid of
$501 by Clyde Stanley of Big River Excavating; Mr. Stanley was declared the
winner and awarded the truck.

The second item was a 1974 Ford tractor. The tractor received one bid of $652
by Darrell Feavel of Bison Well Drilling; Mr. Feavel was declared the winner
and awarded the tractor.

Lessons Learned:

Despite the fact that the surplus sale was advertised in the Chinook
Observer, on the North Beach Water District website and posted in the display
case in front of the office, only one bid per item was received. In the
future it is the intent of the District to include an insert with the monthly
bills prior to any surplus sale in an effort to attract more bidders.



